
 
 

SOUTH AFRICAN 
COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONS 

GENERAL NOTICE 3 of 2025 
 

 
Private Bag X12, Gezina, Pretoria 0031 37 Annie Botha Ave, Riviera, Pretoria 

(012) 356 8300 www.sacssp.co.za communications@sacssp.co.za 
 

NON NOBIS – Not for ourselves 
Page 1 of 1 

REF: 3/7/6/1/4 10 March 2025 

NOTICE TO:  

1. All social workers, social auxiliary workers, student social workers, student social auxiliary workers, child and youth care 

workers, auxiliary child and youth care workers, student child and youth care workers and student auxiliary child and youth 

care workers 

2. Training institutions providing qualifications in social work, social auxiliary work, child and youth care work and auxiliary child 

and youth care work 

3. Employers of social service professionals 

SUBMISSION OF PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT AMENDED REGULATIONS ON FEES 

PAYABLE BY SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONALS TO THE SOUTH AFRICAN COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL 

SERVICE PROFESSIONS (SACSSP)  

1. The South African Council for Social Service Professions (SACSSP) herewith informs all social service 

professionals that the draft amended Regulations on fees payable by social workers, child and youth care 

workers, social auxiliary workers, auxiliary child and youth care workers, student social workers, student 

child and youth care workers, student social auxiliary workers and student auxiliary child and youth care 

workers were approved by Minister of Social Development for public comments and published in the 

Government Gazette of 21 February 2025. The draft amended Regulations are available on this link 

Social Service Professions Act: Regulations: Fees payable by Social Service Professionals: Comments 

invited 

2. Social service professionals  are invited to submit substantiated written comments on these draft 

amended regulations to the Minister of Social Development, Private Bag X 901, Pretoria 0001 (for 

attention of Ms Galeboe Rapoo) or by email to Professionalsupport@dsd.gov.za within 30 days from the 

date of the published notice on the Government Gazette. 

 

3. Your participation is highly appreciated 

 

 

 

ISSUED BY: REGISTRAR, Mr Hitler Sekhitla 
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